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Tutor Teachers – PLEASE READ RELEVANT ITEMS TO PUPILS 
 

 
TRIPS / OUTINGS / EVENTS 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 
FORTHCOMING 
 

17th to 21st Oct 2022 October Break  

2nd Nov 2022 - Skills Scotland Careers Event at SEC Glasgow (S4-6)  

 
 

 

 
P Dress Down Day 

On the 14th of October, there will be a dress down day held for the charity, Trust Jack 
Foundation which is a charity based in Stonehouse. This foundation prioritises the mental health 
of all ages and offers a number of opportunities including, one on one sessions, group activities 
and day trips. This is a non-profit organisation, and their goal is to help those suffering with 
Anxiety, Depression, etc. A £1 donation will be requested and a further donation if you wish. 
Wear something blue! 

H Laird 
P Modern Apprenticeship Vacancy - ICW Accountancy, Lanark - Digital Bookkeeping 

Apprentice 
From ICW Accountancy: ICW Accountancy are offering a fantastic opportunity to a candidate 
eager to kick start a rewarding career in Administration & Finance with a 2 year fixed term 
contract. 
The successful candidate will learn how to use a range of systems such as Sage One, Clear 
Books, Kashflow and have a good existing knowledge of MS Packages. 
As the Digital Bookkeeping Apprentice, you will be responsible for a multitude of duties 
including managing invoices, liaising with clients and supporting the team with day-to-day duties 
crucial for overall success. 
You will gain a Modern Apprenticeship in Digital Application Support at SCQF Level 6 Diploma 
(comparable to a HNC or first year of university) - don't miss this opportunity! 
The Company 
ICW Accountancy are a small, family run business with big ambitions and a first-class 
reputation. They pride themselves on their strong, efficient, experienced, and friendly team who 
put first class service at the forefront of everything they do. With recent wins and exciting plans 
for growth, they are looking for an Apprentice to share their success and gain priceless hands-
on experience in a professional environment. 

 
For further information, please see Miss Iqbal, Miss Lee or your Pupil Support Teacher. 

 
P Clydesdale Schools’ Cup – S1 & S2 Girls’ Netball and Boys’ Rugby 

The first matches of the Clydesdale Schools’ sports competition 2022-23 will take place on 
Wednesday, 12th October, hosted by Biggar High School.   Lesmahagow High School will host 
boys’ and girls’ football matches later this month.  There will also be Badminton and Table 
Tennis (hosted by Lanark Grammar) and Athletics events (hosted by Carluke High School) later 
in the session.  Please speak to the PE department for further information.   

B Lee 

11th – 13th Oct 2022 Conference of Schools1 – SLC Youth Forum on Climate Change, 
Hamilton Palace Sports Ground 

 

12th Oct 2022 Clydesdale Schools’ Cup: Girls’ & Boys’ Rugby, Biggar HS  

12th Oct 2022 Powering the Future - Glasgow Science Centre visit for S1&2   

13th Oct 2022 Step into STEM Careers Event at New College Lanarkshire (S2)  

14th October 2022 Dress Down Day in aid of Trust Jack Foundation (supporting mental 
health) 

 

Pupil  Notice                                                                                                     7th October 2022 



P Homework 
Homework will be shared using Google Classroom.  Please make sure you are a member of all 
your Google Classrooms, including your Year Group Google Classroom. 

LA Cimmino 
 

P Pre-loved Uniform Items  
We have a supply of pre-loved uniform items available to pupils.  Please speak to your Pupil 
Support Teacher, Miss Fletcher, Mrs McGregor or any member of the Senior Management 
Team if you need any uniform items. 

 
We would welcome any donations of any pre-loved items of school uniform, particularly school 
blazers to add these to the supplies available to pupils.  Please pass any donations to the 
School Office.  Thank you. 

 Lee 
 P EMA – S5/6 

EMA application forms can be completed on the South Lanarkshire Council website. On the 
Council website, click on ‘Education and Learning’, then ‘Secondary School Information’, then 
‘Education Maintenance Allowance’.  If you need any help with this, please see Mr Robertson or 
your Pupil Support Teacher. 
 
It is your responsibility to complete and send the application form. 
 
When you receive an award letter with your EMA number on it, bring this to Mr Robertson who 
will then issue a copy of the Learning Agreement to be signed by your teachers and 
Parent/Carer.  You should then return the completed Learning Agreement to Mr Robertson and 
the school office will then process your EMA.   
 
Only when you have completed all of the above will the payment process begin.  Please see Mr 
Robertson if you have any questions about EMA. 

D Robertson 


